
February 1, 2018 

 

Marie Theresa Lamphier 

Past President, Historian and Elections Chairperson 

London Diocesan Council 

The Catholic Women’s League of Canada 

 

 

Dear Marie-Theresa; 

 

 

After much discernment and prayers, it is with great pleasure that I accept the position of President of 

the London Diocesan Council of the Catholic Women’s League of Canada for the 2018 – 2020 term.  I 

feel confident that I can make a significant contribution to The Catholic Women’s League, London 

Diocese, and I am grateful for this opportunity. 

 

I will represent the women of the London Diocese in all ways to the best of my ability.  I will promote the 

League Objectives whenever possible as we stand together rooted in gospel values and calling each to 

holiness through service to the people of God. 

 

I promise to advocate for human rights and social justice, I will encourage the women of our diocese to 

add their voices to the social issues that are affecting Canada and the world.  I promise to be an 

encouragement to offer leadership and growth to our beloved organization. 

 

With God’s help, I will walk in faith and in humbleness to serve. 

 

May Our Lady of Good Counsel guide me through these times. 

 

 
 

Rebecca McCarrell 

 

 

Cc:  Fr. Greg Bonin 


